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Reference:   FOI.13185.23 

Subject:    Lupus 

Date of Request: 21 November 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

1. The number of people with a diagnosis of Lupus currently cared for by the Health Board. 
 
2. Clarification on whether this figure is likely to represent most people with a Lupus diagnosis or 

if some people with a lupus diagnosis do not need to be on a secondary care list. 
 
Response: 
 
1. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that it currently has ninety-two (92) patients 

with a confirmed Lupus diagnosis on its follow up waiting list. 
 

2. The UHB confirms that all patients with a Lupus diagnosis should have follow ups within 
secondary care.   

 

 


